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Press release 
“The Great Champions Among Us” – A new international 
CPE project. 
 

The CPE is starting a new international interactive 
project called "The Great Champions Among Us", in 
which Olympic and world champions of our continent 
will participate together with athletes and coaches 
from the national fencing federations in the Pan-
American continent.   

 
 Our stars and idols of the sport will tell us about 

their sports life, vivid episodes, and will also talk to us 
about their triumfs in the sports world, as well as 
interesting stories about incidents inside the Fencing 
world. The participants of the videoconference will be 
able to chat directly and make several questions to 
the great Champions.  

 

 
 

 
This new innovative project will start on December 

20 of 2020, and the first invited champion to our online 
event is the Olympic Champion Ruben Limardo from 
Venezuela, which will talk in his space called “Ruben 
Limardo, Olympic Champion, Path to Triumph”. 

The CPE will try to invite all the great fencers of our 
continent to our online events. 
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Joining Fencers from all Continental Confederations !!! 
 

 
We hope that the initiative of the Pan-American 

Fencing Confederation could bring more attention 
to our sport, help our fencers to acquire new 
knowledge about the training and the preparation 
for the competitions based on the experiences of 
the great champions, which will bring to all athletes 
an additional incentive to win in their international 
competitions, and of course, to help unite the great 
Fencing family not only in the Pan-American 
continent, but in the whole world. 
 

¡Together we will win! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


